July 27, 1979

Mr. Harold Heisberg
Poute 12, 014 Receiver Road
Frederick, Marylana 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

. _This is in response to your request for a copy
of the film taken by Mr. Jim Doyle.

Enclosed is a copy of this film. Also enclosed
i€ a copy of the film which was taken of the Assassination
of President Kennedy by Mr. Robert Hughes. This film
is being provided to you pursuant to the agreement to
provide you with copies of material pertaining to the
Assassination of President Kennedy that has been requested
by other individuals,

8incerely yours,

David G. Planders, Chief
Preedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch
» Records Management Division
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